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Joint Committee Brisbane hearings  
 
On 13 March 2015, the Parliamentary Joint Standing Committee on the National Disability 
Insurance Scheme (NDIS) will undertake a public hearing at the Avenir Room, Ibis Hotel, 
27-35 Turbot Street, Brisbane.   
 
The committee will take evidence on the Queensland disability sector's readiness to 
participate in the NDIS when it commences on 1 July 2016.  This hearing will take evidence 
from potential NDIS service providers and disability support organisations. 
 
If you wish to attend the hearing you will need to register to speak to the committee.  Could 
you please contact the committee secretariat on: 
 

phone: (02) 6277 3083 
email: ndis.sen@aph.gov.au 
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